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UBC 

E association of universitw and college employees 
CALI 

Juqy Erola 
Ministry of State for 

the Status of Women 
Parliament Buildings 
Ottawa, Canada 

Dear Mrs. Erola: 

March 19, 1982 

The day care facility situation at the. University of British Columbia 
is in a· critical state. I enclose for your infor mation a copy of the February 
17,' 1982 article on the closing down of the University's child care centres 
in the UBC Reports. 

We have been corresponding with Mr. Nathan Divinsky, head of the 
President's Committee and will be making a presentation to this committee 
early in April. 

We would appreciate any assistance you can provide in gaining adequate 
child care facilities at the University of British Columbia. 

Enc. 

cc: AUCE Day Care Cmtte 

Yours. truly, 

Carole Cameron 
Union Organiser 
AUCE Local l 

#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1 WS 
Telephone: 224-2308 
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